
 

    
      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
  

    
 

    
   

   
   

    
 

    
   

   
  

 
     

    
 

  
 

 
 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Shakopee Public Schools, which has been a vital 
part of the Shakopee community for many years. The district has consistently demonstrated its 
commitment to providing high-quality education and supporting the development of each student. 

Shakopee Public Schools offers a wide range of services designed to meet the academic, social, and 
emotional needs of its students. These include specialized academic programs, special education 
services, and a variety of extracurricular activities that allow students to explore their passions and 
develop important life skills. Additionally, the district places a strong emphasis on incorporating 
technology into its classrooms, preparing students for success in an increasingly digital world. 

The district success can be attributed to the dedicated team of educators, administrators, and staff who 
work tirelessly to create a nurturing and effective learning environment. Their passion for student 
success and their commitment to fostering a supportive atmosphere make Shakopee Public Schools a 
standout in the region. 

I highly recommend Shakopee Public Schools for its long-standing service to the community, its wide 
array of educational services, and its exceptional team. 

Sincerely, 

Darryn Thiessen 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

18110 18th Ave North, Plymouth, Minnesota 55447 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/dthiessen 
Main  612-234-6698 Email darryn.thiessen@schooleymitchell.com 
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